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After reading the proposed measure, I think it removes a limit to the ballast weight of 

wake boats. I see no reason to increase the bank erosion or to decrease the safety of 

small craft using the constricted waterway of a small river.  

I would like to BAN wake boats altogether. They are not an historical part of 

enjoyment of our waterways. It would be like allowing personal armored tanks on our 

roads and highways, clearly something that sounds utterly ridiculous, yet that is a 

parallel to what the wake boat users are asking for. 


